
 

  

Pat on the Back 

Year 1 
Roxsana W, Liam R 

Year 2 
Daley C, Summer J 

Year 3 
Juled R, Ella P-T 

Year 4 
Mike M-H 

Year 5 
Brooke S 

Year 6 
Ellie G 

 
 

The Pilgrim Post  

Issue 16 – Friday 18TH November 2016 

-  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had a great day here at school dressed in our pyjamas and onesies!  The children started 

the day with a very thoughtful assembly led by our Year 6 Eagles about Children in Need day 

and the various charities that our fund-raising supports.  They asked the rest of school to reflect 

upon the things that children need in order to grow up happily and to remember that sometimes 

it is ok to ask for help. 

All this week we have been selling Pudsey Bear biscuits at break time with the proceeds going to 

Children in Need.  These have proved to be really popular with the children (and staff!) and our 

wonderful school cook has had to bake extra biscuits each day to meet the demand!  Many 

thanks to Sue and her team in the kitchen for all their efforts. 

I also want let you know about Zach M in Year 2, who tomorrow will be doing a sponsored cycle 

ride for Children in Need.  He is attempting to ride his bike non-stop for an hour.  The staff at 

school have agreed to be one of his sponsors but if you would also like to sponsor him I am sure 

that would be welcomed.  Good luck, Zach! 

We are looking forward to the school discos after school today and I wish you a happy weekend.  

See you on Monday morning. 

 

Mrs Meek 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Meek 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Writer 

 

Year 1 
Ryan B, Layth A-O 

Year 2 
Josh B, Ibrahim A 

Year 3 
Caitlin C, David O 

Year 4 
Matthieu C 

Year 5 
Mai-Lei B 

Year 6 
Wiktoria M 

Star Mathematician 
 

Year 1 
Maisie F, Samantha C 

Year 2 
Emily M, Alleigha P 

Year 3 
Lewis W, Heidi A 

Year 4 
Alfie D 
Year 5 

Skye B-C 
Year 6 

Denise D-J 
 

Biscuit Total raised for 

Children in Need: 

£209.00 

 

WOW! 
 

Well done everyone!!! 
 

 

 

Mufti Total for Children 

in Need:£118.25 

 

 

Grand Total: 

£327.25 
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Dates for your Diary... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance - Our Target is 96.3 % 

Week Ending 
18th November 2016 

Whole School 
Attendance 

Best Class 
Attendance 

Best Class 
Punctuality 

Last Week 92.9% 
Year 5 Dolphins 

97.2% 
Year 6 Eagles  

(0 Lates) 

Year to Date 95.6% 
Year 6 Eagles 

97.8% 

Year 6 Eagles 
(11 Lates) 

 

Coming Events 

Christmas Decorations Day: Friday 2nd December (1pm onwards) 

Christmas Post Service starts: Monday 5th December 

KS1 Parents Christmas Performance: Thursday 8th December (2 pm) OR Friday 9th 

December (9.30 am) 

Foundation Parents Christmas Performance: Tuesday 13th December (2pm) 

Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day: Thursday 15th December 

Assemblies: 02/12/16 - YR5 Mr Scott– Dolphins 

08/12/16 - KS1 Nativity Performance 2pm 

09/12/16 - KS1 Nativity Performance 9.30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 

 

Our school photographers were in school at the 

start of last week taking individual and family 

photos.  These will be available on Monday (21st) 

and will be sent home with your child/children. 

Please look out for them in books bags…. 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, we have had lots of sickness in school over the last week or two.  This is 

especially the case in our KS1 classes.  We have been encouraging children to wash their hands 

thoroughly and regularly in order to stop any sickness spreading to other children. However, if 

your child has been sick, we do ask that you keep them off school for 24 hours after 

they have last been sick.  In this way, we should be able to limit the spread of any bugs. 

Thanks for your help with this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pilgrim Christmas Market stall 

Our children and our parent Craft Club are 

working hard to make Christmas goodies to sell 

on our stall which will be in the centre of town 

for one day only on  

MONDAY 14th DECEMBER 

Please get saving your pennies and come along 

to visit our stall! 
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